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__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Our purpose is to raise awareness of indigenous peoples who once were the sole residents of this land.  
220,000 people in Virginia, Maryland and Pennsylvania are Native Americans – 1% of the population. There 
are 11 recognized tribes in Virginia (7 are federally recognized), and 3 state recognized  tribes in Maryland.  
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
BYM Indian Affairs Committee was formed in 1795 out of concern for “the difficulties and distress” of Native 
peoples. Early Quakers welcomed Natives into their homes and treated them as equals. Some families even 
lived with tribes for several years at a time. Quakers lobbied Congress for Indian concerns and worked to 
prevent relocation of 6 Iroquois tribes farther west in early 1800s. Some Quakers later served as Indian agents 
for a time. We are grateful to Richmond Friends Meeting for their support of this event.  

Photos Below: BYM IAC event Celebrating Native Americans Today, October 13, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CONTACT: BYM Indian Affairs Committee, 17100 Quaker Ln, Sandy Spring, MD 20860 
indianaffairs@bym-rsf.org                     703-502-9844;    443-831-3970 
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